
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: August 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Fall Sports
First official practice is August 15th.

We received 6 new football helmets to replace outdated helmets but are still waiting on 4 
more. There is a pretty big delay in getting equipment.

 


